

Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION





SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF KABANKALAN CITY

February 24, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. S. 2020

DIVISION FEDERATION OF PARENTS TEACHERS ASSOCIATION EDUCATIONAL TRIP

To: Asst. Schools Division Superintendent Chief Supervisor CID and SGOD Public Schools District Supervision Elementary and Secondary School Heads School PTA Presidents

- 1. The Division Federation of Parents Teachers Association will be having a "Happy Trip" on February 27, 2020. It is a year-end activity in recognition of their voluntary commitment and support to our schools.
- 2. The activity has the following objectives:
 - a. for personal development of PTA leaders.
 - b. it will deepen their social understanding and historical knowledge of Negros Occidental
 - c. to have a close relationship and strong ties between members of the association
- 3. Participants are School PTA President or School PTA Representative. Assembly place will be at the Division Office and the City Bus will depart at 7:30am.
- 4. Contribution amounting to P300.00 by every participating member was agreed during the meeting at the CPSU last February 13, 2020 to cover lunch, afternoon snacks and entrance fee (Negros Museum and Mambukal Resort). To those who would like to experience dipping pool and other facilities of the resort, be advised to bring extra clothes and cash.
- 4. For reservation, please submit the name of your participant through text message to Ma'am Jake (09171473661) or Ma'am Sheina (09951247399) on or before 9:00 AM of February 26, 2020.
- 5. For immediate dissemination and compliance.

PORTIA M. MALLORCA, PhD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent